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Thank you for your contribution to the Kids Making Miracles for Doernbecher Program
at OHSU Doernbecher Children's Hospital.

At OHSU Doernbecher Children's Hospital, we are dedicated to improving the health of
children in our region through quality and compassionate, family-centered care. With
more pediatric specialists than anywhere else in Oregon, we offer a full range of specialty
and subspecialty care that will lead to breakthrough pediatric treatments. Your support
enables us to provide extraordinary patient care, education and training for specialists
and outreach within our community.

On behalf of all of us at Doernbecher, thank you.
With gratitude,
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Erica Armstrong
Director of Gift Administration
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Date Processed: September 10, 2018

Amount: $1,358.92

This gift has been designated to the: Kids Making Miracles for Doernbecher Program
Ms. Cynthia Grelck Please retain this as your official income
Neah-Kah-Nie Middle Schoal tax receipt. In accordance with IRS
25111 Highway 101 N regulations, we confirm that you have not
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136-9634 received any goods or services in

exchange for your gift.




